
City of Marine City 
 

The City of Marine City complies with the American Disabilities Act.  Individuals with disabilities requiring 
auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of Marine City, 303 South Water Street, Marine City, Michigan 
48039; Telephone 810-765-8830. 
 

 
 
The City of Marine City will accept sealed bids for the sale of the following vehicle: 
 

2012 Dodge Charger 5.7 L V8 4 Door  
 

VIN: 2C3CDXAT0CH282809 
 

Mileage: Approximately 88,000 
 

The vehicle will be available for viewing at the Marine City Department of Public 
Works, 514 S. Parker St., Marine City, MI 48039.   Due to COVID, please make an 
appointment to view the vehicle by contacting Chief James Heaslip at 810-765-4040.   

 
 

Bid Specification: 
All sealed bids will only be accepted by mail to City Hall at 303 S. Water Street, 
Marine City, MI 48039, until 12:00 P.M. on June 2, 2021.  The outside of the envelope 
should be marked “2012 Dodge Charger”. 
 
All bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at 1:00 P.M. on June 2, 2021 in the 
Office of the City Manager for the City of Marine City, 303 S. Water Street, Marine 
City, Michigan.  Bids must contain the name, address, telephone number, and bid 
amount. 
 

**The vehicle is sold “as is”, no warranty implied or otherwise** 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE CITY HAS THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY AND ALL BIDS 
THAT ARE DEEMED TO BE UNACCEPTABLE 

 

 
 
         James Heaslip 

Police Chief 
May 5, 2021 

   

 


